CITY OF BOSTON « MASSACHUSETTS

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR
MARTIN J. WALSH

January 25, 2021

TO THE CITY COUNCIL

Dear Councilors:

I transmit herewith for your approval an Order regarding the reappointment of John
Fernandez of 5 Otis Street, Needham, Massachusetts 02492, as a Member of the Boston Public
Health Commission’s Board of Health for a term expiring on January 6, 2024. I am reappointing
Mr. Fernandez pursuant to the authority vested in me by section 3 of chapter 147 of the acts of
1995, subject to your confirmation. Mr. Fernandez is an at-large appointee of the Mayor.

I'urge your Honorable Body to act favorably on the reappointment of Mr. Fernandez as a
Member of the Boston Public Health Commission’s Board of Health.

Sincerely,

r\\\IQ - EemmgER
Martin J. Walsh
Mayor of Boston
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AN ORDER CONFIRMING THE REAPPOINTMENT OF JOHN FERNANDEZ AS A
MEMBER OF THE BOSTON PUBLIC HEALTH COMMISSION’S BOARD OF
HEALTH.

ORDERED: That, pursuant to St. 1995, c. 147, §3(b), the reappointment of John Fernandez of
5 Otis Street, Needham, Massachusetts 02492, as a member of the Boston Public
Health Commission’s Board of Health, for a term ending January 6, 2024, be, and
hereby is, confirmed.

| HEREBY CERTIFY THAT
THE FOREGOING, IF PASSED IN
THE ABOVE FORM, WILL BE IN
ACCORDANCE WITH LAW.
BY. Soegen Z. g )/L-A,_.A,--
‘EUGENE L. O'FLAHERTY
CORPORATION COUNSEL




